
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

Class Suspension for Semester 1 Students Due to University of Calcutta BA/BSc./B.Com 

Examinations 

 

Please be informed that all Semester 1 classes will be suspended from Thursday, August 8th, 

2024, to Wednesday, August 21st, 2024, to facilitate the smooth conduct of the ongoing 

BA/BSc./B.Com Examinations of the University of Calcutta for the academic year 2024-2025. 
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Principal 
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